
 

 
 
 
 

 
10 November 2021                                
 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Year 13 Parents’ Evening : Wednesday 17 November and Thursday 18 November  

2021   
 
We are pleased to say that we are continuing our Parents’ Evening provision via 

“SchoolCloud Parents Evening”, allowing us to run parents’ evening appointments on a 
FaceTime/Zoom type interface. I would like to invite you to attend the Year 13 Parents’ 
Evenings being held on Wednesday 17th and Thursday 18th November. This additional 
Wednesday event is being held in order for all parents to have the opportunity to be able to 
speak with their child’s subject teacher. 

 
Parent meetings for the following classes ONLY, will be held on Wednesday 17th November:- 
 

- Mr Vernon’s 13A Psychology class 
- Miss Apsey’s 13B Psychology class  
- Ms Nguyen’s 13B Economics class  

- Mrs Abell’s 13A Sociology class 
- Mrs Barnes’ 13D Media Studies class 

 

Please check with your son/daughter as to whether or not he/she is a member of a class / 
classes mentioned above as it will not be possible for you to book appointments for these 
particular classes at the event being held on the following day, Thursday 18th November.   
 
The parent meetings for all other Year 13 classes will take place on the following evening, 

Thursday 18th November.  
 
The software allows you to choose your own appointment times with teachers and you will 

receive an email confirming your appointments schedule. You will also receive a reminder 
email approximately one hour before your first appointment time.  
 

Please visit https://ripley.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to log in and book your appointments. No login 
code is required. (Please click on “Return to Home Page” if there is a problem with the 
link. This should then display the log on screen for you. ) 
 
We have provided a guide on how to book appointments along with information on how to 
attend video appointments. You will find both documents attached to the email you have 
received.  
 
The window for booking appointments for both evenings starts at 17:00hrs on 
Thursday 11th November 2021 and will close at 17:00hrs on Tuesday 16th 
November 2021.   

  



 

Please contact the Sixth Form should you wish to make any changes after this date or if you 
do not have access to the internet.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M Sim 
Head of Sixth Form 


